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The Department of Computer Science and Engineering in association with JIT 

Programmingl organized a National Level Webinar on “Campus to Corporate Transition” on 

27.06.2020.  

Mr. Gopala Krishnan L, Senior Associate Director – HR, Klynveld Peat Marwick Goerdeler 

(KPMG), Bangalore was the resource person for the session. He interacted and shared his 

knowledge on corporate expectation from graduates among the participants. 

Participants were briefed about the following topics, 

 About Interview Preparation 

 How to prepare for the drive 

 How an individual should express his/ her thoughts in front of an interviewer 

 Self-grooming & physical presentation 

 

The webinar was well attended by participants which included Graduates, 

Postgraduates, Academicians and Industrialists. The feedback received was very 

commendable in all aspects.  


